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THE WOOD RACK ]

WOODWORKERS' LONG ISLAND CLUB ......dedicated to the pursuit
of excellence in woodworking.

NEXT MEETING...... WEDNESDAY JUNE 7th 6:30 P.M ... at
THE SMITH TOWN BARN..... ANNUAL
BARBECUE and PROJECT DISPLAY.

Once again Summer is upon us along with the end of our season.  As in the past we will mark the occasion
with our yearly BARBECUE and PROJECT DISPLAY. The club will break with past tradition by making
the barbecue FREE to all members and their guests. So bring your appetites and help spread some
friendship and goodwill, but leave your wallets home.

Also scheduled for the evening will be our vearly display of your projects. You can select to just display
vour works or to have them judged by fellow club members. Projects being judged will be eligible for
prizes and ribbons. There will be separate tables for displayed and judged works.

NOMINATION of OFFICERS...... The members of the Nominations Committee;
Bob Eilbacher, Charlie Felson and Steve Luongo have been busy developing a slate of Club Officers for next
vear. The positions and candidates are;

PRESIDENT Bill Hermaneck
VICE-PRESIDENT Howard Whitman
TREASURER Joe Pascucci
. SECRETARY Jackson Lowell
LIBRARY Steve Luongo - Chair
Ken LeGrow - 1st Assist
NEWSLETTER - Chair

PROGRAM COMMITTEE

TRUSTEES at LARGE

Jackson Lowell - 1st Assist

Howard Whitman - Chair
- |st Assist.

Brian Haywood
Roger Schroeder
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Along with asking you to approval the slate of nominees we also need volunteers to fill vacant slots and to
participate on various committees. This is your CLUB and it can only work with yvour help

ELIMINATION of CLUB DISCOUNTS . Woodworkers' Warehouse has informed us that they have
discontinued offering our Club membership a discount at their stores. The reason they aite for the
termination is that a couple of the Club’s members were abusive to their sales staff. Apparently these
members purchased items prior to informing the salesperson of their membership and the courtesy discount

available to them. After the sales were rung up these members announced their club affiliation
and demanded their discount. This was done both loudly and rudely according to the
contact management person who had agreed to the discount.
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